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Product EOL Notice Date 

09/26/2016 

Product Digi – Vehicle cable adapters 

Notice Number 160926-0840 

 

Reason for Notification: 

   New Product Introduction   Product Transition 

  Customer Requirement    Product Discontinuation 

  Quality Improvement   Product Enhancement 

  Change of Production Location   Other  (Brand Change) 

 

Audience  All Digi Cellular sales and distributors 

 

Product Notice  Digi is discontinuing the line of cable adapters used to mount the WVA to 
trucks that use a connector other than the 9 pin Deutch standard connector.  

The cables are all available off the shelf from other vendors who specialize 
in vehicle cables.    

 

Affected Products A full table is provided below. 

 

Timing Effective immediately.  There is no LTB period on the 76000953 and 

70002527.   
For the 76000952, there is a LTB period for 30 days from the date of this 

notification.   

 

Action Required Resale partners are instructed to remove EOL SKUs from their fulfillment 
systems. 

 

Authorization Brent Nelson 
Product Manager 
 952-912-4381 

Brent.nelson@digi.com 
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Change Description EOL of vehicle cable adapters for the WVA 

 

Affected 

Products 

 

SKU Description 

70002527 
WVA 6 Pin Adapter Cable (Duplicate 

Part Number) 

76000953 WVA 6 Pin Adapter Cable 

76000952 OBDII Adapter Cable 

 

 


